Important Information from Higgins Elementary
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The first day of school for all students is Tuesday, September 3rd and is a ½ day.
Students will be released at 12:10 on ½ days.

Our NEW school hours are 8:55 AM – 3:55 PM. Monday-Friday
Please note, there are many ½ days this year.  

Please keep a close eye on the monthly calendar in students’ Hawk Binders to avoid confusion.
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR YOUR CALENDAR:
OPEN HOUSE  for K-5 Wednesday, August 28th 
5:30-6:30 P.M. ~ Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd Grade Open House
6:00-7:00 P.M. ~3rd, 4th and 5th Grade Open House
Parents and students will have the opportunity to meet the teachers, and visit the classrooms/other locations around the school at the above times.  There will be no formal teacher presentations, just an informal meet and greet. Please keep conversations short so all students and parents have a chance to meet the teachers.  All students must remain with their parents at all times. 
Tuesday, September 3rd  ~ 1st Day of School (1/2 Day, 12:10 p.m. Dismissal)

Thursday, September 12th ~ Higgins PTC Fall Welcome-Family Evening Event (more information coming soon)

· Teacher placement letters/bus information will be sent out the last week in August. 

· School Age Child Care (SACC) will be available online for those students pre-registered for the 2019-2020 school year. 
· Back-to-school packets will be available at the Open House on August 28th.  This packet will contain important back-to-school information and forms that should be thoroughly reviewed and returned to your child’s classroom teacher no later than Friday, September 6th 
· Fast Pass Applications (for students are who are regularly picked up from school at the end of the day) will be available at the Open House on August 28th. (Must show picture ID to receive a Fast Pass.)
· Please expect student placement letters and bus information by the end of August.
We look forward to seeing you on September 3rd!
Sincerely,

                    Susan Trebilcock, principal
